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Jacob Gemma

From: Tagg Ella (ST)
Sent: 19 December 2019 09:44
To: '
Cc: Branks Kirsten; Thomson Linda
Subject: RE: Follow-up

Thanks  will confirm venue location nearer the date. 

Many thanks 
Ella 

Ella Tagg 
PA to Commissioner 
Phone:  (auto   
11th floor, Zone 11Y8, Palestra, 197 Blackfriars Road, London, SE1 8NJ 

Please note that on some occasions, we may need to share your information with associated organisations or their agents for 
these purposes’ i.e. ‘to process your feedback and provide you with a response, or the information or services you have 
requested. Your personal information will be properly safeguarded and processed in accordance with the requirements of privacy 
and data protection legislation. 

From:   
Sent: 19 December 2019 08:43 
To: Tagg Ella (ST)  
Cc: Branks Kirsten ; Thomson Linda  
Subject: Re: Follow-up 

Hi Ella, 

Confirmed.  

Many thanks 
 

On Wed, 18 Dec 2019 at 17:15, Tagg Ella (ST) < tfl.gov.uk> wrote: 

Hi  

How about 5.15pm on Monday 20 January? 

Many thanks 

Ella 
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Ella Tagg 

PA to Commissioner 

Phone:  (auto   

11th floor, Zone 11Y8, Palestra, 197 Blackfriars Road, London, SE1 8NJ 

 

Please note that on some occasions, we may need to share your information with associated organisations or their agents for 
these purposes’ i.e. ‘to process your feedback and provide you with a response, or the information or services you have 
requested. Your personal information will be properly safeguarded and processed in accordance with the requirements of 
privacy and data protection legislation. 

 

 

From:  < uber.com>  
Sent: 18 December 2019 09:37 
To: Tagg Ella (ST) < tfl.gov.uk> 
Subject: Follow-up 

 

Hi Ella 

 

Further to our conversation I am sharing my email address and number below. I look forward to hearing 
from you with an update. 

 

Best 

 
 

 

--  

 

  uber.com | uber.com 

 

*********************************************************************************** 
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The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error, 
please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in 
error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London 
excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any 
attached files.  

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 5 Endeavour Square, London, 
E20 1JN. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be found on the 
following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/ 

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry 
out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or 
damage which may be caused by viruses. 

*********************************************************************************** 

--  

  uber.com | uber.com 




